
04/27/2022

Shaun Rose
Weber County Surveyor's 
2380 Washington BLVD., Suite 370 
Ogden, Utah 84401 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Based upon state code [17-23-20] the Weber County Surveyor's office has reviewed 
the proposed plat BRENT HIPWELL CWSID ANNEXATION and all conditions for 
approval by this office at this time have been satisfied. Signatures and platting 
requirements will be reviewed at the time of final submittal of mylar to this office for 
approval and county surveyor signature. If any additional changes are made to the 
attached plat, another review will be required by this office for approval.

Thank you 

Weber County Surveyor's Office




